
BLD Contract 30229 

Update 8.12.24 

8900 S Claiborne – Unable to complete due to electrical utilities servicing SWBNO 

WATER LEAK(s): 9400 Oleander – Reported to SWBNO 8/9/24  

Restoration work has been assigned and scheduled to begin in the next couple weeks 

Work assigned to Cooper Construction to complete in the next 2 weeks: 9100 Oleander St, 4600 
Pontchartrain, and 2400 General Ogden  

No scheduled restoration – trying to complete restoration on first 4 jobs before mobilizing to these 
(planning to begin restoration work in the next 2 weeks)  

 


